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AT A GLANCE

West Community Meeting
On January 23rd, HCSD hosted a community meeting with staff from WRNS Studio, Van Pelt
Construction Services and Blach Construction outlining the exciting plans for the new West
School Multi-purpose Room. We will continue to update the community as this work moves
forward. If you have any questions regarding any of the upcoming HCSD construction
projects, please reach out to Measure H consultants Larry Raffo at lraffo@hcsdk8.org or
Louann Carlomagno at lcarlomagno.consultant@hcsdk8.org

West Community Meeting

Crocker Community Meeting

Safety Cameras, New Roofing, HVAC

Designing, Planning, & More Planning! 



Cameras, Community, Roofing & HVAC!
Information on all projects AND HVAC Plans for South and Crocker Schools

New Roofing and HVAC Projects in Summer
2025: Crocker and South Schools
One major focus in our District is on improving heating
and cooling systems at Crocker and South Schools.
Plans include using energy-efficient heat pumps for
approximately 20-30% of the new HVAC units across all
District sites. This initiative balances energy efficiency
with our current electrical infrastructure, positioning the
district as a leader in sustainable solutions. All new
buildings, including the new West MPR and Crocker
MPR will utilize heat pump systems which will support
environmental sustainability.

Security Cameras on All Campuses
Security cameras will be installed on all campuses, including the
maintenance yard and the District Office. Installation will begin on
the Crocker campus, managed by a contractor familiar with HCSD
systems, ensuring smooth integration. Camera installation should be
completed in the coming months for Crocker and the District Office
and late spring for West, South and North Schools. 

Pictured above is QKA Architect Steve Kwok, presenting
plans for the new Crocker Multi-purpose Room at the
Community Meeting held on February 3rd. 

Crocker Community Meeting
On February 3rd, representatives from
Quattrocchi Kwok Architects, Van Pelt
Construction Services and Blach
Construction, joined community
members to outline plans for the new
Crocker Middle School Multi-purpose
Room, new Administration Building
and the new School Entrance. Site
work on this project will begin as soon
as school is dismissed in June 2025!


